
fosAngelesamts WASHINGTON BUREAU 

1700 PENNSYLVANIA AVE., N.W. • TELEPHONE 202•93-2424 

February 12, 1990 

Dear Harold: 

As promised, here are some pages from 
"The Police Threat to Political Liberty," 
published by the Quaker-affiliated American 
Friends Service Committee in 1979. 

You'll note the excerpt from the Ramsey 
Clark letter on Page 11. 

Many thanks again for your generous 
help. My best, too, to Lil. 

Kindest regards, 

%Jeff, 
Jeff Prugh 


